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Chief St. John has provided new Standard Operating Procedures for the Marshal’s 
department.  The manual has been updated in various forms over the last few years, 
but this was a comprehensive review to help the operational aspects of the law 
enforcement in the community.  Mr. Murphy has had a chance to review the document 
and is comfortable with the directives.    
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